
I do not agree with FINRA changing the rules on Expungement. I had a meritless claim from a 
beneficiary of the account. The account was profitable and the lawyer settling the estate was so 
upset that he wrote the retraction letter for the client. The client was told by another broker to 
file and a complaint and that she would get the losses back. There were no losses. 
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